
This week at ATMS: 
 
Happy Friday Sabre Families! 

 

Thank you to all the parents who have offered to be our Noon Hour Supervisors this year. It's 
wonderful to meet more parents and have them in our school! 

Forms, forms and more forms: Thank you to everyone who has returned all the start up forms. 
It's important we have up-to-date information and permission forms for your child. Some were 
sent digitally, others paper-based. Please send them back to school as soon as possible.  

Our parking lot continues to be very congested after school. Please consider arriving shortly after 
the dismissal time or finding an alternate meeting point for your child. Thank you for your atten-
tion to this.  

We had an overwhelming number of students order pizza today! In all, PAC sold 54 pizzas. We 
were thrilled to see so many families supporting our PAC.  

We had a very successful first Fire Drill and Evacuation for this year. Thank you to all the students 
who exited the building in a safe and orderly manner.  

On the Horizon:  

September 23 - Meet the Teacher - To facilitate as many parents as possible, we will be hosting 
this online. Stay tuned for a scheduled time for your child's class.  

September 24 - Pro-D Day - Students are not in session 

September 28 - School Photos 

September 30 - National Day for Truth and Reconciliation - School is not in session  




